
COMMUNCIATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO 

MYRTLE TRACE BOD 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 16, 2023 

 

 

The MT Greeters met with 3 new residents in July:   

1. Pamela and Ricky Allison, 232 Cricket Court, visited July 
2. 

2. Linda and David Bedford, 212 Butternut Circle, visited July 
27. 

3. Helga and Max Stolz, 116 Cedar Ridge Lane, visited July 29. 
 
A request was sent to all Committee chairs asking them to remind 

their members of the following regarding fliers for the N&V’s:  

All fliers are to be submitted to the Committee Chair, they in 

turn are to forward them to Jeanie Rhodes, and are to be 

sent prior to the N&V’s deadline.  

 

Half page fliers created in Word are the preferred size and 

format, especially due to space constraints in the N&V’s for 

the upcoming 40th Anniversary celebration. 

 
 
Deadline for items for the September News and Views:  
 

Sunday, August 20, 2023  
 
Delivery of the September News and Views: 
 

Thursday, August 31, 2023 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted 

M

a

r

y

 


